
 

 

President Barrack Obama Should Pardon Posthumously Reverend Sun Myung 
Moon before he leaves Office January 17, 2017! 
 
Bruce Smith 
April 24, 2016 
 
Dear friends, 
 
I wanted to let you know about a new petition I created on We the People, a new feature on 
WhiteHouse.gov, and ask for your support. Will you add your name to mine? If this petition gets 99,999 
signatures by May 24, 2016, the White House will review it and respond! 
 
We the People allows anyone to create and sign petitions asking the Obama Administration to take action 
on a range of issues. If a petition gets enough support, the Obama Administration will issue an official 
response. 
 
You can view and sign the petition here: 
 
http://wh.gov/io3R1 
 
Bruce E. Smith 
 
 

 
 
President Barrack Obama Should Pardon Posthumously Reverend 

Sun Myung Moon before he leaves Office January 17, 2017! 
 
As a member of the Family Federation for World Peace and Unification, I believe the 1984 
imprisonment of the founder of my faith, the Reverend Sun Myung Moon was politically 
motivated, discriminatory, and unfair.  
 
I am petitioning for his conviction on willful tax evasion, and conspiracy be pardoned 
posthumously by President Barrack Obama, and his widow Mrs. Hak Ja Han Moon receive the 
pardon.  
 
Reverend Sun Myung Moon, his indictment, prosecution, conviction and imprisonment and 
subsequent release was a “near death sentence” for him, his ministry in America, and the 
millions of followers around the world, who witnessed the American Government, which prides 
it’s self on “being the champion of religious freedom” persecute a minority religion.  
 
Please support this petition for this pardon. 
 

 


